Infrastructure.KLiddell.SMc Phone: 02 4974 2610

19 March 2015

Mr Warwick Anderson General Manager Networks Branch Australian Energy Regulator GPO Box 3131 CANBERRA ACT 2601

Email: NSWACTelectricity@aer.gov.au

AUST. COMPETITION & CONSUMER COMMISSION

2 § MAR 2015

CANBERRA



PO Box 489, Newcastle NSW 2300 Australia Phone 02 4974 2000 Facsimile 02 4974 2222 Email mail@ncc.nsw.gov.au www.newcastle.nsw.gov.au

FILE No:

DOC: DIS/38787

MARS/PRISM:

Dear Mr Anderson

SUPPORT FOR SSROC SUBMISSION ON AUSGRID PUBLIC LIGHTING PRICING PROPOSAL 2014-19

On behalf of Newcastle City Council I am writing to confirm our support for the recent submission by SSROC detailing concerns about Ausgrid's revised Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19. Council strongly supports the AER's Draft Decision and in particular the considered application of benchmarking data from other utilities.

Yours faithfully

Ken Liddell

MANAGER INFRASTRUCTURE PLANNING

